
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 13th January, 2023 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยินดีต้อนรับ to our weekly newsletter. 

 
Mini Vinnie’s Winter Appeal  

 
 

For their next appeal, Holy Family Mini Vinnies have 
decided they would like to try and support local 
homeless people, particularly during these Winter 
months.   
 
The children would be very grateful for donations of 
any unwanted/good quality adults hats, scarves and 
gloves.       
 
Please could items be sent to the school office by Friday 
27th January, 2023. 

 

                        See, Think, Do! 

 

Scopay Accounts 
Please could we ask that all Scopay accounts 
for school meals and wrap around care clubs 

are kept up to date.  Thank you  

 

Important  
Collecting Late 

 
Please be advised, as staff have 

meetings and training after school, if 
you are delayed collecting your child at 

the end of the day, any children not 
picked up will go into our Sunset After 

School Club and a charge will be 
applied. 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Term Dates 
 

School closes for half term on  

Friday 17th February, 2023 
 

and re-opens on 

Monday 27th February, 2023 
 

Click the calendar for all term 

dates, including dates for 

2023/2024. 

Have Your Circumstances Changed? 
 

If your personal circumstances have changed and you receive certain benefits, you may 
be eligible to receive free school meals and Pupil Premium. 

 
Being eligible not only provides Holy Family School with additional funding, your child/
children would be entitled to receive free school meals and subsidies towards some of 

the other activities and trips in school. 
 

Applying is easy!   
To make a confidential enquiry, please contact the school office  

by email or telephone.   

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Term-Dates-v150921.pdf


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week 

Erin W Cassie C  Sebastian F Jessica G 

     

     

     

     

 

New Contact Numbers or Addresses 

 

If your contact number or address has 
changed, we would be very grateful if 

you could inform us by emailing the 
school office.    

Absence  During Term Time 

Please can we issue a reminder that in 

accordance with the Trust’s Attendance 

Policy, we are unable to authorise time 

off for holidays during term time and 

any holidays taken may result in a fine 

from the Local Authority.  If you need 

any further information please contact 

us or visit our website. 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/

information/attendance/ 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
 

are 
 

Year 3 
 

Congratulations! 

Children’s Liturgy 
 

We have been asked to inform families that 

Children’s Liturgy sessions will start again 
from Sunday15th January, 2023 during the 

9.00 am Mass in Holy Family Church.   
 

All families welcome to attend.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd February, 2023 
 

To celebrate Number Day, we will be having a 
fun day of games and activities. 

 
Children are invited to come to school wearing 
a top with a number on or a number themed 
top or item, along with their school uniform 

trousers, skirt etc. 
 

See the link below for more information about 
Number Day. 

 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-
fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number

-day/ 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/attendance/
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/attendance/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/


 

Eye Spy! 
Also this week, children in 
Reception Class have been 
outside in the school garden 

birdwatching with their special 
binoculars.  Afterwards they 

made some bird feeders to put 
in their gardens at home.    

 
 
 

 
Donations of Wool 

 
Thank you very much 
for the donations of 

wool we have received 
so far, children at our  
Sunset After School 
Club have had great 

fun this week.   

 
 
 

Under The Sea! 
 

This week, Miss Dove 
transformed the Year 3 

classroom into an 
underwater 

wonderland, complete 
with plants, jelly fish 

and seahorses.   
They even had fish 
swimming on their 

interactive whiteboard. 
 

It looks amazing! 
 


